
PIVIK PTO NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2022        

From the PTO President, Carli Wyckoff 

We made it to the last nine weeks!  
 
Please consider joining us for the April PTO Membership meeting, held on April 4th. We have it shifted to the first Monday in 
April since spring break is the second week. This month is an important meeting as we vote for next school year’s PTO board. 
 
The 2022 - 2023 PTO Board Nominations are as follows: 
 
President - Carli Wyckoff 
1st Vice President - Jessica Devine 
2nd Vice President - LeighAnne Rethage 
Communications - Amber Mills 
Recording Secretary - Elena Godula 
Treasurer - Meredith Petripola 
Assistant Treasurer - Renee Richardson 
Volunteer Coordinator - Haleigh Biondo

 
PHP/Feeding friends 

Pivik Helping Pivik, an outreach program that benefits Pivik families facing any temporary hardship*, is available for anyone at 

Pivik in need. This includes Feeding Friends, which provides local grocery store gift cards for enough food for student(s) over 

the weekends throughout the school year. Contact Mrs. Palumbo, guidance counselor, at palumboa@pbsd.net or 412-795-

4580 x 2150 or Erin Hill at fr199898@yahoo.com. Anonymity is respected.  

*Assistance depends on request amount and if funds are available. Some requests may require additional approvals. 

 

Donations needed! If you'd like to donate to PHP so we can keep helping others, please send any amount via PayPal 

to pivikpto@gmail.com, and put "Pivik Helping Pivik" in the notes. You MUST put "Pivik Helping Pivik" in the notes so the 

money can be allocated to that account. THANK YOU! 

 
Theme day 

Backwards/Inside out Day - Friday, April 1 

 
Moe's Taco Kit Fundraiser - Coming Soon! 
Be on the lookout!  Moe's Taco Kits will be on sale mid-April.  Pick-up will be May 3rd 5-6pm in the Pivik parking lot.  Stay 
tuned for the ordering link that will be sent via the Pivik PTO Facebook page and the Plum app. 

  
Sarris and Flower Spring Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone that supported the Spring Fundraiser.  Pickup will be on Thursday, April 7th 4-6pm at Renton VFD 

Social hall (222 Renton Avenue).   

 
Spring Scholastic Bookfair 

The Spring Bookfair will take place in person at the schedule below. 

 

Tuesday, April 19th 4-6pm - Pivik Library 

Wednesday, April 20th 4-6pm - Pivik Library 

Friday, April 22nd 6-8pm (during the Art Show) - Pivik Cafeteria 

 

Shop online (4/18-5/1) or set up eWallet (3/28-4/22) here https://www.scholastic.com/bf/pivikelementary 
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Art Show - Friday, April 22nd from 6:00 - 8:00 PM 
Please join us at Pivik and tour the art collection our students have been working on throughout this school year with Mrs. 
Ruane. After touring the art around the school, your students can step into the gym for a few art stations with PTO parents. 
*If you would like to volunteer to help at one of the art stations, please email Carli at carliwyckoff@gmail.com.  

  
Stay in Touch with the Pivik PTO 

• Like Pivik PTO on Facebook  

• PTO Meetings are the second Monday of every month 
at 7 p.m. in the Pivik cafeteria and virtually.  A link will 
be sent out via the email. 

• Become a member by completing the PTO Membership 
Form and sending your dues via PayPal to 
pivikpto@gmail.com  

 

• Sign up for Alerts from Pivik PTO on the Plum 
District App. Directions to sign up at the bottom. 

• Website www.pbsd.k12.pa.us/pta7133.aspx 

• Email pivikpto@gmail.com    

• To volunteer, email carliwyckoff@gmail.com 
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